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PRECINCT 4 CHANGES
To simplify the election process, San Saba County Commissioners Court has combined Precincts 4A and 4B into a single Precinct 4.  This adjustment will not add or remove any voters from the existing precincts nor alter the boundaries with neighboring precincts. All voters within the combined Precinct 4 will continue to vote at that same voting location. When new Voter Registration Cards are issued, residents of the former Precinct 4A and 4B will see their precinct listed simply as Precinct 4. For any questions, please contact the Voter Registrar or the County Clerk’s Office.

